
In Class Measuring 
September 18th – 30th 

We hope everyone’s season is 
off to a great start!  Dance 
Elite will hold in class 
measuring for ALL classes, 

recreational and company 
during their regular class 
times September 18th - 30th.  
Please make sure your dancer 
is in attendance.  

Spirit Week 
September 18th – 23rd 

It’s time to show your DEA 
spirit.  Break out your best 
neon gear and show your 

DEA pride!  Participants will 
have the opportunity to 
have their photo taken for 
the DEA wall of fame.  
Participating dancers will 
also receive a prize.  
(Dancers do not have to 

wear their uniform during 
Spirit Week as long as they 
are wearing neon.)  

*NEW* 
In-Studio Master 
Classes 
September 10th 

Our first In-Studio Master 
Classes will be held Sunday, 

 

Attention Parents! 
• • • 

Studio Closed for Labor 
Day 

 
Dance Elite will be closed, 
Monday, September 4th in 
observance of the Labor Day. 
 

• • • 
Last Day to Opt Out of 

Winter Showcase 
 

The last day to opt out of Winter 
Showcase is September 30th. 
 

• • • 
Winter Showcase  

Ticket Sales  
 

Winter Showcase tickets go on 
sale Saturday, October 7th at 8 
am.  Look for cast lists to be 
announced by October 1st. 

Nutcracker Ballet Placements 
Saturday, September 9th  

• • • 
Auditions placements for our annual production of The Nutcracker will be 
Saturday, September 9th at 2 pm.  A traditional version of this classic is planned 
for this year.  There are lots of fabulous roles to fill so we need lots of dancers! 
 
Dancers youth and above may audition for placement.  A $99 Placement 
Production fee is due at the time of audition.   
 
All production choreography is done in separately scheduled rehearsals – 
usually Saturday afternoons.  Class is for technique only. 
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September 10th from 1:30 – 
3:30.  We will be offering 
master classes in Hip Hop & 
Contemporary.  Our Guest 
choreographers are Tony Tran 
& George Lawrence!   

Tony Tran has been featured 
on America’s Best Dance 
Crew and currently performs 
with the Kinjaz.  An 
internationally renowned 
choreographer, Tony has also 
choreographed alongside his 
former crew, The 
Jabbawockeez. 

George Lawrence was a 
contestant on Season 9 of So 
You Think You Can Dance.  
George was also a dancer in 
the 2016 release of La La Land 
and the 2017 Oscars.   

We are very excited to have 
these amazing instructors!  
Come to the front desk to 
register today.  The cost is $39 
for one class or $59 for both.  
Cash, checks and credit cards 
are accepted (we will not be 
charging accounts).  Space is 
limited for this event so 
register today!  The in-studio 
master classes are open to 
company team members first.  
If space permits we will open 
it to other dancers. 

1:30 Yth-Jr Int/Adv Contemp 
1:30 Jr-Sr Advanced Hip Hop 
2:30 Yth-Jr Int/Adv Hip Hop 
2:30 Jr-Sr Adv Contemporary 

 
 

*NEW* 
Spirit Wear 
Orders due September 30th 

Have you checked out our 
awesome new Spirit Wear 
items?  Spirit Wear is 
available for all DEA dancers.  
Try on sizing kits are 
available in the lobby.  Orders 
are due September 30th.  Be 
sure to place your order 
today!   

Lost & Found 
To be donated 

 

We have quite a few items in 
the Lost and Found.  Please be 
sure to check for any lost 
items down the hallway by 
Studio C.  All items left in 

Upcoming Important Dates 
 

 
September 
4           Labor Day – No Classes 
9           Nutcracker Placement Auditions 
10         In Studio Master Classes 
11-16    Bring A Friend Week 
16         Hot Chili – Cool Cars/K.A.R. Dance Convention Sacramento 
18-23    Spirit Week – Neon Week 
30         Last Day to opt out of Winter Showcase 
 
October 
1           Charge for Winter Showcase costumes 
7           Winter Showcase Ticket Sales Begin 
9-14     Spirit Week – Crazy Hair 
14        Cutoff for enrollment in Winter Showcase 
15        In Studio Master Classes 
31        Halloween – NO AFTERNOON CLASSES  
 

 



Lost & Found after September 
10th will be donated. 


	Attention Parents!

